
 
IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 
MFS Investment Funds – Global Listed Infrastructure Fund Liquidation 

27 October 2023 

 
 
IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 

The Board of Managers (the "Board") of MFS Investment Management Company (Lux) S.à r.l., the 
management company of MFS Investment Funds, has determined to close and liquidate one of its sub-
funds, MFS Investment Funds – Global Listed Infrastructure Fund (the "Fund") due to the redemption of 
the sole shareholder.    

The liquidation of the Fund is scheduled to occur on 2 November 2023 (the "Liquidation Date").  The 
costs of the liquidation will be borne by Massachusetts Financial Services Company ("MFS"), the Funds' 
investment manager.   

Effective immediately the Fund is closed to new investors. 
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